No.1,Fest/ Franklin Street,
Baltimore, Dec.l4th,1895.

Dear Chadwick:-

P After many struggles the old Medical and Chirurgical
Faculty of Maryland have at last secured a local habitation. They
have a library of about 10,000 volumes, and we are very anxious to
stir up the profession to take an interest in it, and to contribute
more largely than they do. Ve propose to have at some time in
January a formal opening, and I have been requested to esk whether
you would not give a short address on a library, its use, and devel~-
opment? Any date in January which would be convenient to you we
could arrange for the openlng.

If you come, of course you will be my guest, and I will
ask the Trustees of the Faculty to meet you at dinner. Please do not
say no, as you will never again have an opportunity of doing so good

< a piece of missionary work. :
Sincerely yours,

(signed) Wm, Osler



